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Hi my name is Phil Needes

I object to this extension of the emergency bill as we need to prepare for the reduction in vaccine mandates and
moved more of a sustainable means of survival in the form of immunity. Vaccine mandates and the like are
unconstitutional and we deserve the right to maintain our own health by our own chosen means.
Please consider my objection.
Thank you
Phil Needes
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